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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 16th January 2014 in All Saints Church, Whiteparish.
Temporary Closure of Green Close 
Wiltshire Council has advised that Green Close, Whiteparish; from its junction with A27 Romsey Road for its entire length will be closed to enable carriageway resurfacing and associated works. 

No alternative route will be available although access will be maintained as required and the closure will be clearly indicated by traffic signs throughout. 
The Order will come into force on 21st March 2014 and it is anticipated the works will take 1 day between the hours of 9.30am and 3.30pm to complete depending upon weather conditions. 

The Parish Council is aware that not all works are being implemented on dates stated and the Order will have a maximum duration of 18 months.

For further information regarding these works please contact Balfour Beatty Living Places on 01249 468582 (office hours).

Common Road Re-surfacing
Wiltshire Council has confirmed that Common Road is to be re-surfaced from the 30mph limit near Cottage Farm to just short of the A27.  A date has yet to be confirmed and in the meantime Wiltshire Council will continue to deal with priority defects as and when they occur.
Car Parking in Common Road
The Parish Council has received several complaints about car parking in Common Road and it was decided to review the concerns expressed after the completion of the Memorial Centre.

Winter damage to roads
The Parish Council realises that the minor roads of the village are in a terrible state and the condition of these have all been reported to the Highways Authority.

Community Speed Watch
The risk assessment has been completed by the Police and the CSW group will be in action in the near future. Thank you to the volunteers.
Whiteparish Badminton Club
It was agreed to give financial assistance to Whiteparish Badminton Club towards the purchase of new badminton equipment for use in the Memorial Centre. The club welcomes new members.
Whiteparish Charities
It was agreed to re-appoint Mr. David Bramley as one of the three trustees for Whiteparish Charities.
Annual Parish Meeting

The next meeting is the Annual Parish Meeting.  This will be held at 7.30pm on Thursday 6th March 2014 in the Memorial Centre and this is the opportunity for residents to discuss with the Parish Council any village matters which they think are relevant.  This meeting will be followed by a routine Parish Council meeting. Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council

Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 

Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858
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